
Pre-K Newsletter ~ September 2018 

Welcome Pre-K families to a new school year which promises to be full of fun, friendships, 

learning and growth!  We’re excited to begin our year with a group of pre-kindergarten 

friends ready to learn and have lots of fun! 

We had such a great summer with many new friends and we are excited to welcome more 

new friends who will be joining us for the school year. Welcome to Pre-K: Jack, Harper, 

Enzo, Charlotte, Natalie F, Natalie K, Scarlett and Methuki  

Happy Birthday to You!  Natalie K.  9/4, Isla 9/16 & Mia 9/20 

Important Dates:  

*School Year Begins 4th  

*Pizza Lunch 7th, 13th, 21st, 27th  

   *Please pay by Wednesday* 

*Miss Meg Music and Movement 20th  

      *Please wear SNEAKERS*  

*Parent Orientation Sept. 12th  6pm  

Come see what your child will be learning about in Pre-K this 

year!! **PARENTS ONLY PLEASE** 

*Stony Brooke 27th ~ Trees 

Themes:  

        4th-7th~ Back to School 

     10th-14th ~All about Me 

17th -21st ~Friendship  

24th – 28th ~Autumn & Apples 

Ten Red Apples 

Ten red apples grow on a tree 

Five for you and five for me 

Let us shake the tree just so 

And then the red apples will fall below  

1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10 

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to one of 

your Pre-K teachers.  We look forward to a year full of laughter, fun and learning!! 

Miss. Ashley & Ms. Melissa 
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